
From: Robert Weschler
To: pcd@bainbridge.wa.gov; PCD
Subject: Wyatt Apts PLN50165B SPR Comments
Date: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 2:10:14 PM

To Whom It May Concern:
In looking at the location of the proposed Wyatt apartments n(at Madison Ave
, every effort should be made to require the developer to include a public-access walking pathway
 on the backside parallel to Madison Ave. that would ultimately connect to the existing walkpath coming up
from City 
Hall. If this is not done in the planning stages,the public will lose all chance of walking from downtown Winslow
all the way to the Island Village/Safeway Center on off-street paths. Thank you.
 
***************************
Robert Weschler 
International Student Exchange Coordinator
330 Grow Ave. NW, #C6
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 USA
 
206-853-3800 (cell) 
robertweschler@yahoo.com
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